Rosenberg Corey

From: William Kaylor <wrkaylor@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:35 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Represent my yes vote on HB2004

Hello fellow citizens,

| live, work, vote and pay taxes up here in Portland. | received a text message two weeks ago notifying me that our
house was being sold. Portland passed a relocation ordinance, as you probably know. However, my out of state landlord
only owns this one property in Portland and is exempt from covering my moving costs. This effectively means that | will
be moving, with very little notice, with limited financial resources, in a very brutal rental market.

Please represent my yes vote on HB2004. It will ensure that | will eventually be able to climb out of this revolving door
that is the housing crisis.

Many of us here want to own our homes - being good citizens and productive members of society - not just paying
someone else's mortgage.

William
(Renter, future owner; Portland)



